
From: Gary Amaral 

To: John Kennedy 
Date: February 05, 2002

Subject:   
FCC File #: 0223-EX-PL-2001- Reply
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Mr. J. Kennedy

Below please find the information you requested.

The current Navy contract (N00019-97-C-0147) requires Randtron Systems to deliver 20 
antennas at 4 per year for the next 5 years, with the potential for further contracts. 

If you require further information please call or e-mail

Regards

Gary Amaral
Randtron systems
650 326-9500 x484


